SUMMITT

February 15, 2010

VIA OEB WEB PORTAL, EMAIL & COURIER

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: EB-2010-0245
Costs Awards in the OEB ECPA Proceeding

Summitt Energy is writing in response to the QEB's letter dated February 1, 2011 where
it requested feedback from licensed suppliers as to whether they had concern with the
public disclosure of their market share information in the Board's decision on awarding
costs and the apportionment of those costs. Summitt Energy agrees with the OEB’s
proposai that it should act as a clearinghouse for the purposes of the payment of cost
awards to eligible participants in order to keep its market share data confidential.

Summitt's market share/customer enrolment data filed quarterly with the OEB is done
on a confidential basis and since Summitt is not a publicly traded company this
information would not otherwise be publicly disclosed. Summitt is of the opinion that
should its market share information be made public, it may suffer undue loss because
its competitors would be able to use the information to inform their pricing and
marketing strategies to Summitt's detriment.

Sincerely,

Gaetana Girardi

Director, Compliance & Regulatory Affair
Phone: 905-366-7020

Cell: 647-407-0047
E-Mail:ggirardi@summittenergy.ca

100 Milverton Drive, Suite 608, Mississauga, ON L5R 4H1



